Minutes of the meeting of the CKA held at 7pm on Tuesday
15th March 199%4.

Present: Jenny Winn, Rebecca Elliott, Andy Neely and Dave Sheldon
(Addenbrookes Korfball Club).

Apologies: Jon Gregory.
(1) The minutes of the last meeting were passed.

(2) League Report. The league officer thanked Addenbrookes for their
match bookings and reminded City that they need to send in their
fixtures for after Easter. The latest league table was distributed and is
being sent to the captains of all the clubs. The official league rules will
also be sent to the clubs once some small ammendments and
corrections have been made.

(3) Development Report. The City Sport course in Korfball has now
been publicised in the official brochure and the details are as follows-
from 12th May until 14th July, every Thursday from 7-8pm at Kings
Hedges sports centre. These bookings should shortly be confirmed by
the City Sport organisers.

The Junior posts on loan to the CKA from the BKA may be exchanged
for the senior posts when required. Keisey Kerridge has been
approached for permision to store the posts at the sports hall.

The CKA tournament will take place on either 2nd or 9th July.

The Botisham taster session was very successful and enjoyed by
everyone who took part.

The Cambridge refereeing course will take place at 3.30pm on Sunday,
20th March.

(4) National League. It is necessary to approach the member clubs of
the CKA concerning proposals to enter the National League in the near
future. A letter should be circulated explaining all that would be
entailed and the benefits for Korfball in the region.

Justin is to be invited to the next meeting of the CKA to discuss the
selection of players for the area squad and the policy of the squad
with regard to development of Korfball in the clubs.

(5) The next meeting was aranged for Tuesday 19th April at 7pm in
the Prince Regent Pub.



